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08/06/2023  14:45:152023/1752/P SUPC Henry Hogarth The proposed design has been done clearly and thoughtfully. I over look the back of the property. I support the 

plans on the understanding that: 1) the overall height remains controlled and below the chimney 

crown/brickwork 2) that the existing butterfly V shaped parapet is retained (to ensure the continued matching 

with the neighboring properties).
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